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JUST WEEKS TO    DECIDE

Gatwick are choosing where 

they want the new plane 

superhighways
to go over Kent this year. 

The public has until 14th 

August 2014 to comment,

just weeks from now. 

It’s possible they will choose 

two routes for respite purposes.

Routes must fit between 

East Grinstead and central 

Tunbridge Wells for ALL 

Easterly arrivals.


